
KILO

Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

zkeedeurAYalger
GRAND FORKS
NORTH DAKOTA
Do- e e,riaber 20, 1941

This confirms your reception of KILO, 2:30
AM CST, December 21, 1941.

Thanks for your fine letter, and best
wishes for better D-X in 1942.

Yours tru

H. Kees
Chief Engineer


